"McGILL UNIVERSITY
Memo from the desk of

Dr. S. B. Frost,
Director,
History of McGill Project
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Mrs. Winslow-Spragge:

I am enclosing a copy of the letter
sent to members of the James McGill Society
announcing the next meeting on May 4th.

Your membership fees have been paid

compliments of John Andreassen.
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McGILL UNIVERSITY INTER-DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM - DATE: April 12, 1976

TO: Members of the James FROM: Dr. Ss.B. Frost
McGill Society Executive Secretary
SUBJECT3ames McGill Society
Tel: 392-5158

Summer Meeting

Macdonald College

Tuesday, May 4th
8:00 p.m.

The next meeting of the James McGill Society will be
held on a pleasant early-summer evening in the congenial setting of
Macdonald College. We shall gather in the Student Lounge of the
Centennial Centre, where through the efforts of John Andreassen
and his staff an interesting Archival Exhibit will be set up, and an
appropriate display of books will be provided by the combined resources
of the McGill and Macdonald Bookstores and the Faculty of Education.

Two papers will be presented. The first by Howard Steppler
will be on the early years of the Faculty of Agriculture, which has
played an important role in the development of the 'agro-industry' both
in the Province and in Canada as a whole. A member of the Department
of Agronomy since 1946 and keenly interested in the history of his
Faculty and of his science, Professor Steppler has a rich fund of
knowledge and a genial personality which enhances its presentation.

Emeritus Professor Wayne Hall came to Macdonald College in
1949 after a distinguished career in Quebec education to join the McGill
School for Teachers. He became Professor in the successor Institute
of Education and finally was appointed the first Dean of the Faculty
Education. An excellent speaker with a lively sense of humour, no
one is more qualified to speak of the years in which education was
located at Macdonald College than he.

By kind courtesy of the Faculty of Agriculture, coffee will
follow the presentation of the papers. Macdonald College at Ste.
Anne de Bellevue 1s best reached by car from clearly-marked turn-offs
from Route 2 and 20 or from the Trans Canada Highway.
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